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TAAC FATCA TASK FORCE No. 6-14 RE: ICI COMMENT LETTER TO IRS ON FATCA ISSUES

On June 9th, the ICI filed the attached comment letter with the IRS. Our letter thanks the
IRS for the transition relief provided in Notice 2014-33 and attaches a memo describing a
number of very technical outstanding FATCA issues that require additional guidance. The
letter requests the opportunity to meet with the IRS at their earliest convenience to discuss
our letter's recommendations.

Ryan Lovin
Assistant Counsel - Tax Law
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